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Whitbeck Site Plan 5285 Black Point

Patricia Venezia <patti.ven@gmail.com>
Tue 12/13/2022 9:56 AM

To: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>;Kim Burkard
<kburkard@townofcanandaigua.org>

Hi Shawna

Venezia & associates is requesting to table the Whitbeck site plan review scheduled for tonight's
Planning Board meeting. Based on comments received by Tyler Ohle, Canandaigua Lake Watershed
inspector,  we are reevaluating the septic system

Please let us know if you need anything further

Thank you
Pat Venezia
Venezia & associates


